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CERTIFICATES AND TROPHIES BELOW WERE GIVEN IN THE LAST WEEK OF LAST TERM   

 RECEPTION YEAR 1 YEAR 2 

 

INFANT WEEKLY TROPHY    

 YEAR 3 YEAR 4 YEAR 5 YEAR 6 

PUPIL OF THE WEEK 

CERTIFICATE 
Alex    

MISS BERYL 

KINDNESS AWARD 

RECEPTION YEAR 1 YEAR 2  

Harrison Adam Eva  

YEAR 3 YEAR 4 YEAR 5 YEAR 6 

Aleece Eloise Annabella Jack 

BRONZE CERTIFICATES 

RECEPTION YEAR 1 YEAR 2  

    

YEAR 3 YEAR 4 YEAR 5 YEAR 6 

Juliet, George    

 

CHRISTMAS FOOD DONATIONS 

 

 

 

Thank you so much to everyone who sent 

in donations for the food collection. 

 

As you can see, a huge amount of food 

was collected. 

 

The food was taken to St Aidan’s Church, 

Wythenshawe, where it was gratefully 

received.  It was then distributed to 

needy families in the area. 

 

 



GREATER MANCHESTER CROSS-COUNTRY 

Many congratulations to Isla Igoe, Year 6, who, after her excellent performances at the John 

Leigh cross-country races in the autumn term, has been selected to represent Trafford schools 

at the Greater Manchester schools Cross Country finals on the 3rd of February. 

 

PARKING AND DROPPING OFF/COLLECTING 

 

Please remember, stopping is not permitted on the yellow zig-zag lines outside school.  

Despite the signs, children are still being dropped off here.  I’m sure you can appreciate how 

dangerous this could be. Only yesterday, a child was almost hit by a car pulling away from 

the yellow lines. 

 

SAFER INTERNET DAY 

 

Safer Internet Day 2024 will take place on 

the 6th of February 2024, with celebrations and 

learning based around the theme 'Inspiring 

change’. 

 

We will keep you updated over the next few 

weeks on the activities planned for the day. 

 

 

 

 


